Response to Comments

Comment Set 38
Email from Dave Emerine dated March 17, 2004
From: Dave Emerine [david.emerine @cox.net]
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2004 8:19 AM
To: Rosauer@cpuc.ca.gov
Ce: viejosystem @ aspeneg.com
Subject: Viejo System Project

Dear Sirs:

residents regarding the proposed Viejo System Project...here's another. I'll keep it short and sweet....BURY THE
LINESII This is ridiculous, other cities have been able to accomplish the task, why can't we? We're not asking

I'm sure you have received hundreds if not thousands of e-mails from concerned and angered Mission Viejo
I 38-1

Edison to foot the bill so it appears as though it's a win-win...please consider. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Because life really is too short...
Affordable Life Ins

37 Maple Leaf

Mlssion Viejo, CA 92692

tel: 949-716-0933

fax: 949-215-4222

mobile: 949-292-1766

Dave Emerine

david.emerine@cox.net
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Response to Comments

Response to Comment Set 38
Email from Dave Emerine dated March 17, 2004

38-1 Thank you for providing your opinion. Please see General Response GR-3 for information
regarding the undergrounding of electrical transmission lines, as well as Appendix 8, which
discusses various route options considered by the CPUC.
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